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Subject: Please Save Thurston Nature Center

From: Tricia Guest  
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 8:39 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; NAP Natural Area Preservation <NAP@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek 
<DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, 
Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please Save Thurston Nature Center 

Hi City Planning Officials, 

As I am sure you are already aware, the land needed by AAPS to create a staging ground and road in order 
to construct a new Thurston School is owned by the City, not AAPS. I am asking you to take advantage of 
this new development to stop construction plans on that site in order to save a small yet crucial part of 
the Thurston Nature Center. AAPS has known for at least 11 months that this delicate prairie was not 
their property, but has acted as if it were. 

Please reconsider building permits and exercise the City’s right and obligation to protect this land. 

Thank you, 
Ann Arbor resident and voter Tricia Guest 
2577 Bunker Hill Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 


